
The Arkansas Department of Human Services (AR-DHS) has teamed up with Sandata as the State-
sponsored Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) solution for Home Health Services, and we have 
scheduled an online Town Hall to share information about the program and introduce the Sandata 
EVV system just for you! 

Date: October 22, 2024 

Time: 11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. CT  

Register 

Note: The Town Hall will be recorded; parts of which may be used as an EVV training resource. 

Discover how the Sandata EVV system can streamline your operations, help your team, and 
enhance client care. 

Get Informed and Involved! 

Don't miss this opportunity to get informed and involved! Being engaged is essential to a successful 
EVV implementation! 

Contacts and Resources  

For general questions about the AR-DHS program, please email evvarkansas@dhs.arkansas.gov. 
You can also visit the AR-DHS website for more information. 

For technical help in using the EVV system, please contact Customer Support through Submit a 
Request via  Sandata On-Demand. 

Thank you! 

 

https://sandata.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_GXr8HtzGRjSijhzQvgWHwA#/registration
mailto:evvarkansas@dhs.arkansas.gov
https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/divisions-shared-services/medical-services/evv-info/
https://sandata.zendesk.com/hc/en-us

